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Congratulations to the members who attended the Sturt 
P&SC on the 14th of September. We now have a big crew 
going with Elite member Alison, new associate member Talia, 
Associate members Bev and Deb  and Júnior members  
Sophie and Jackson joining our full members that get out 
there and shoot Opens.  Well done Gordon and Michael B 
who are new to the group. 
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THE SCORE BOARD 
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Sophies Corner  

 

Hi everyone, we’ve had another great month of shooting. In September we had Sturts 
open, the first one they had done is a long time. It was a fantastic day of shooting, 
with some very nice scores by all of the athletes. I have to say I am a little proud of 
myself for shooting another junior air pistol qualifier. As you can see from our photo 
we had a huge turnout from NCPC, we are really getting noticed as being the club 
who’s members get behind opens.   

Sturt pistol club certainly appreciated all of the support by shooters from all clubs. I 
think they did a fantastic job, I hope they will do another competition next year. 

 

Over the last 5 weeks Tony Carter has kindly offered his time to run an air pistol train-
ing course. The course has been on each Sunday from 11:00am – 1:00pm, after the 
normal scheduled shoots. Tony even ran a competition, which we all had to do entry 
forms for. Rob Peterson as our organising secretary used this to set us all up like he 
would do for any normal competition. We all received our squadding, from Rob. For 
those who had not entered a competition before this provided a great way to see how 
to enter any open. 

 

I have been training hard for the SA state titles in Maitland, they are held over the 
long weekend in October. I can’t wait to see how many NCPC members we can get 
over to Maitland, straight shooting everyone and let’s have a fantastic weekend. 

 

Thanks Sophie Wright 
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Club coach Tony C. has been holding coaching sessions every Sunday in September in the Air Range. 
Not only were the participants doing exercises at the sessions but were given homework! 
It must have worked because there were some good scores shot at the Open held on Sunday the 21st . 
Great work Tony and to everyone that participated.  

COACHING  
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AROUND THE CLUB 

.  

Air Pistol Range 

                                                                                                         API PISTOL CLUB  

Well done again to those dedicated member's that volunteer to help out at the sausage sizzle when we can 
get a sport. Logistics are always organized by Sharlene and Mike who coordinated with those keen to help. If 
you can help out email the secretary so we can get you involved. 

The API Pistol Club will be using the range on the 10th of November on Range 2.  That Range will be closed 
to our club members while they shoot– Thank you. 
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Sturt Pistol and Shooting club held a one day Open of Standard and Air in September. Noarlunga was well 
represented one the day with many of our Associate members in attendance. It was a lovely day (but freez-
ing cold)  with the Sturt canteen ladies putting on a great spread.  
Lets hope we can encourage clubs to hold a one day Open as they are great shooting experience as well 
as the possibility of shooting a qualifier for the State team. 
 

Sturt Pistol And Shooting Club Open 
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Sturt Pistol And Shooting Club Open 
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WORKING BEE  

Many thanks to those dedicated members who came to the working bee on the 28th of September. The main 
task was to get some more of the walls of the Air Range done and Craig I led the charge with Jammie,  
Robert P, Bob I all helping in a big way. Mike tackled the mowing and Sam and Darren looked after the 
clubrooms. Just quietly the kitchen has never looked (and smelled) better with Sam spending plenty of time 
cleaning everything in sight! John and Kristie cleaned up the ranges including tiding up the targets.  
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Please follow the below advice at all times on the range and pack up if 

you are the last shooter on the range (flags, compressor, power ect.) 
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THE Fun SIDE 
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Noarlunga City Pistol Club account: 

805 050 

102212732 

 

Please use surname and member number  

as reference to your payment. 

Membership fees should not be split  

payments  


